
From: info@acpa.nche.edu
Subject: ACPA21 Registration Confirmation
Date: January 25, 2021 at 1:34 PM
To: csb0076@auburn.edu

Dear Clarissa,

Thank you for registering for the ACPA Annual Convention taking place 1 - 17 March 2021!

Below is your invoice/payment receipt.

Sales Date Description Unit Price Qty Gross Amount

01/25/21 Student Non-Member (Includes
membership)

$85.00 1 $85.00

01/25/21 Summit for Black Student Affairs
Professionals - 6 hrs

$30.00 1 $30.00

01/25/21 Managing from the Middle: Practical Skills
for Success - 4 hrs

$20.00 1 $20.00

01/25/21 A Gathering at the Table: HBCUs Past,
Present Future - 4 hrs

$20.00 1 $20.00

Total Sales $155.00

01/25/21 Payment By VISA Clarissa Beavers *8467 04/01/2025 ($155.00)

Balance Due $0.00

Select below to download your invoice/payment receipt to print and keep for your records:

http://s1.goeshow.com/acpa/annual/2021
http://s1.goeshow.com/acpa/annual/2021/profile.cfm?profile_name=invoice&xtemplate&master_key=E888C91E-3A5F-EB11-80E8-92EBE0D6CD8F&document_key=F741DAE6-2B57-EA11-80DE-001B21A3B7C5&inv_type=880


Click to View

Attendee Service Center
Url: https://s1.goeshow.com/acpa/annual/2021/attendee_service_center.cfm

Login: csb0076@auburn.edu
Password: PPYL5385

Cancellation and Refund Policy

To cancel a registration and request a refund email info@acpa.nche.edu. All refund
requests must be made by the attendee or credit card holder. Telephone requests
will not be honored. The ACPA21 cancellation and refund policies are listed on the
ACPA21 website.

Pay It Forward for other registrants

If you are able to assist individuals financially impacted by the COVID-19
Pandemic, and cover all or part of an additional registration for convention, please
click here. 

Refund request timelines are as follows:

Refund requests received by 8 January 2021 will receive a full refund.
Refund requests received between 9 January 2021 and 1 February 2021, will receive a
refund equal to 50 percent of the appropriate registration fees.
Cancellations received 2 February 2021 or after will not be eligible for a refund.
Refunds for no shows will not be granted.
Pre-Convention Workshop fees will be refunded in full if written request is received or
postmarked by 1 February 2021. Registrants will receive a full registration refund for
canceled workshops due to low enrollment or will be offered the opportunity to switch
workshops.

From now until Convention, we will provide you with resources to help you prepare for ACPA21!
 
ACPA21 Convention Planning Team
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